
Mr. Donald E. Crabtree 
Route 1 
Kimberly, Idaho 83341 

Dear Mr. Crabtree: 

HAFFENREFFER MUSEUM 
Mount Hope Grant, Brown University 

Bristol, Rhode Island 

February 4, 1967 

Thank you, again, for the two copies of Tebiwa. The 
theories on such treatments of chert are surely of great interest to 
me and to Douglas Anderson. 

I am writing to ask you a question. Did you ever receive 
the book The Arc~eology of Cape DenQigh or not? I am embarrassed to 
say that I can't remember for sure if I asked the bookstore to . send it 
along or not and I am similarly unclear about whehter I cashed a 
check for it. My assistant, who handles such things often, cannot 
remember either. If we did take care of the matter I'd like to know. 
If the book has not yet arrived there, I most certainly want to know 
so that we can get one off to you right aw.ay. I am sorry to have to 
bother you about this. 

In the spring of this year another book written by Louis, 
just before hi.s death, is croming out. It's a general, more popular 
type of book about 20 years of working out theories in the western 
ar ctic. It contains lots of illustrations and material on otherwise 
unpublished finds so will be of interest to archeologists, although 
Louis wrote it for !''fun" and included lots of general information 
and reminisces etc. in it since he didn't intend it as a text at all• 
r .t'll not have any free copies to give out, unfortunately, but I 
could get it for you at 40 percent off whatever its price is going to 
be, if you write me about it before summer. 

I hope to spend next swnmer at Onion Portage again. There 
is so much up there to be done. 

Please let us know if you got the Denbigh book or not. 
Good luck on your article on polyhedral cores--we look forward to itl 
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Curator 


